
Tuesday, June 10, 2014 10:30 AM-12:30 PM, 

 

Good day (and my apologies for the slight change in time),  
  
I would like to invite you to attend a teleconference providing a summary of the High Arctic Cetacean 
Survey undertaken by DFO in summer 2013, as well as progress made (to date) on the analysis, and 
timelines for analysis completion.  Please be sure to confirm your availability for the call.   I will 
distribute the presentation once it is finalized.   
  
Teleconference information:  
Dial-in: 1-877-413-4792  
Passcode: 7878467 #     
Local Dial in: 613-960-7516 
  
  
Thanks in advance to all,   
Christine 
  

Christine Abraham 

National Marine Mammal Science Advisor, Fish Population Science 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada / Government of Canada 

christine.abraham@dfo-mpo.gc.ca / Tel: 613-990-0308 

 

Conseillère scientifique sur les mammifères marins, Sciences des populations halieutiques  

Pêches et Océans Canada / Gouvernement du Canada 

christine.abraham@dfo-mpo.gc.ca / Tél. : 613-990-0308 
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